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Reflections by Mrs Gregory
There are some very simple things which resonate with me that I would like to share with our wonderful school community this week.

I always use the term – “It is what it is,” and I know this annoys some of my dear friends but I feel it is so appropriate during this time.  We are going through a really strange time and we can do absolutely nothing about it – we just have to go with the flow and get through it.  We are all in this together and we have to try to use all our coping mechanisms to stay at home and stay safe.

Another term I use is “This too shall pass,” and I firmly believe that it will.  As I said in a previous poem, we will look back at this time when the world stood still and nature took time to rest.  Someone pointed out to me during the week that the sky is much bluer and the birds are singing in fine tune and much louder.  Maybe we just didn’t take the time to notice! We will remember all the things that we did whilst we were at home, so make lots of memories.

The governments have used the term – “We have to keep apart so we can get back together,” and this also means so much to me.  None of us want to be apart – we all want to be in school doing our normal things, but we have to take the advice and for the moment stay apart.  I would say to you that in staying apart, we can still be connected and we are always here for you should you ever need anything. 

It is ok to relax so take plenty of time just for yourself, to do your thing and let your individual light shine.  Take care of yourself, go with the flow of life for now and know that you are loved.

Mrs G
